
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Polling Day 
 
As you are aware, the school will be closed for polling on Thursday 2nd May.   
 
For children in Years 1,2,3,4 and 5, work will be set for them on Purple Mash.  This will be 
set in advance on Friday 26th April.  Staff will mark any work that is returned on Thursday 2nd 
May/Friday 3rd May. 
 
Reception children will be given a pack of work to be returned on Friday 3rd May/Tuesday 7th 
May.   
 
Children in Year 6 are to attend school as normal (8:30am – 3:15pm). The back gate will be 
open from 8:30am – 8:50am.  Staff will be at the front gate from 8:30am – 8:50am to take 
children to their classrooms.  All year 6 children will need to wear their Forest School clothes 
and BRING A PACKED LUNCH and drink as the kitchen will be closed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E Lane MBE 
Executive Headteacher 
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